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Comments: The Holland Lake area and trailhead is a beautiful but fragile ecosystem intended for the enjoyment
of the general public. Further commercial exploitation will negatively impact the beauty and integrity of this area.
Additionally, the permit application does not appear to adequately address substantially increased sewage
generation. Please deny the permit to proceed with this project in its present scope. The project should be
reduced to a smaller, less dense expansion, thereby reducing the impact that this project will impose on this
beautiful area.



